
Garnett Community Foundation Board Minutes 
November 6, 2018 

 
The Garnett Community Foundation Board met on November 6, 2018 at 5:30 PM at 
the Garnett Recreation Center in Garnett, KS. President Charley Caron called the 
meeting to order. The following members were present: Charley Caron, Erin 
Stevenson, and Helen Norman. Guest Aaron Hedrick from the Garnett Long Cedar 
Disc Golf League was present.  
 
GCFB Minutes: 
Helen moved to approve the minutes from the previous month as presented. The 
motion was seconded and passed.  
 
Financial Report: 
Beginning balance: $26,766.71 
Credits: $0.00 
Debits: $5,230.00 
Ending balance: $21,536.71 
 
Charley moved to approve the financial report as presented. The motion was 
seconded and approved.  
 
Old Business: 

• Halloween- Charley reported that the Halloween event at the Recreation 
Center was a success. In future years, the GCFB would also like to partner 
with the Nazarene Church in Garnett. 

• Golf Tournament- Discussion tabled until the next meeting when Gary is 
present. 

• Disc Golf Tournament- Aaron Hedrick attended the meeting to explain disc 
golf tournaments and how they are executed. The board also later discussed 
partnering with the Garnett Long Cedar Disc Golf League to help with their 
Cornstock Disc Golf Tournament. Erin will approach their board about this 
possibility.   
 

New Business: 
• Color Splat- The date for the event is tentatively set for April 27th. The board 

will continue planning at the next months meeting.  
• Meeting Date Change- The board will discuss at the next meeting possibly 

changing monthly meetings from Tuesdays to Mondays. 
 

Helen moved to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded and approved. The 
next meeting will be December 4, 2018 at 5:30 PM at the Rec Center.  

  
 
 


